
Dear Friends, 

 

2013 has been a very special year for ICLAM. We had an excellent congress in 

Madrid. And for the second time in our 112 year old history we changed the 

structure of the ICLAM organization completely. 

 

Read all about this, international news, the benefits of ICLAM Membership and 

the next ICLAM Congress in 2016 in our Newsletter. Please use this link to 

download the Newsletter: 

https://www.iclam.org/sites/default/files/attachments/ICLAM_E-Newsletter_2013_Fall.pdf 

 

Kind Regards, 

ICLAM Board 
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